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Members Present: Allan Kent, Dean D’Alessandro, Kevin Rudden 

The Water Commission joined the Mendon Board of Health at its February 28, 2018 meeting. The 
Water Commission meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. with Allan, Dean and Kevin in 
attendance. 

At 6:30 p.m., the Board of Health requested the Water Commission to discuss the pros and cons of 
creating Enterprise Funds, since the Board of Health was considering creating one for the trash fees. 
Kevin explained what an Enterprise Fund is and how it operates. Kevin agreed to send information 
from the Massachusetts Department of Revenue about Enterprise Funds to the Board of Health. 
Kevin agreed to send any Town Meeting warrant article the Water Commission might draft to the 
Board of Health. This discussion lasted until about 7:10 p.m. 

The Water Commission members moved to another section of the Town Hall Annex and briefly 
discussed whether to place an article creating an Enterprise Fund for the Water Department and 
submit it to be placed on the Annual Tow Meeting Warrant. 

Kevin made a motion to place an article on the Annual Town Meeting Warrant to 
create an Enterprise Fund for the Water Department. Dean seconded. All 
approved. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15p.m. 
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